# The Lawrence Ledger

January 13, 2023

Please visit us on facebook @ https://www.facebook.com/swregional/

### Principal's Message



Happy New Year! I hope this newsletter finds everyone well and in good health. We look forward to a fun-filled remainder of the school year.

Within our school day, our students are currently in the process of continuing local benchmark assessments to assess growth. In-person events continue - be on the lookout for more information about Family Reading Nights and Family Math Nights, as well as our Love of Reading Night event.

I have enjoyed traveling to classrooms, spending time with your children, and seeing each student develop skills and truly enjoy learning. I am excited to see what 2023 will bring at CEL.

Sincerely,

Kaleigh Themelakis

**CEL Principal** 





1/16- School Closed Martin Luther King Jr. Day

1/19- Early Dismissal Staff Professional Development

1/25- 2nd Marking Period Ends

1/26- BOE Meeting SMS @ 7 PM



### **Parent Portal**

Realtime Notification is the primary means of communication for school closings, emergencies and general notifications. Please see the link below to log into the Realtime Parent Portal: http://fridavparentportal.com/sussexw <u>antage</u>



Second Marking Period Ends January 25th



Accessible Parking

Please respect the rules of our Accessible Parking Spaces.



For information about our breakfast and lunch program please visit this site:

https://swregional.nutrislice.com/

Please ensure that you frequently monitor your child's lunch balance online.

## CAUTION

### **Drop Off & Pick Up**

Please exercise caution when dropping off your children and do not pass other vehicles. If you perceive that you may need "extra" time for drop off, please park your vehicle in the parking lot and walk your child to the front door. For pick up, parents and guardians should park and walk to the doors nearest the playground. At this time, please do not utilize the back entrance to our school grounds.

### Snack Bar

Ice cream and other snacks are available for purchase from the snack bar at your child's lunch time. Our cafeteria staff encourages all students to eat their lunches prior to purchasing a snack. Thank you for your support.



**SWPTO** was selected to receive \$1 for every \$3 Give Back Where it Counts Bag sold at Sussex and Vernon Acme stores during the month of January 2023.



Our Board of Education will hold a meeting at 7:00 p.m. on January 26th at the Sussex Middle School. Everyone is welcome!





All info is on our website https://www.swpto.org/

### Little Caesars Pizza FUNDRAISER



It's pizza time! Now until February 3rd, the SWPTO is selling Pizza Kits to raise money so we can provide amazing programs and supplies to our schools. To reach our goal and be successful, we need everyone's help. It's super easy to join the fun!

To get started follow this link https://fundraising.littlecaesars.com/l ogin/join-fundraiser/71262740-ef67-438b-93e0-086e11c1eb41 to create your very own Seller page. Pizza Kits will be delivered directly to buyers by FedEx.

Every kit we sell earns \$6 profit and makes an impact. Don't forget to buy some for yourself! Thank you for your support!

**NOTICE OF DISCLAIMER**-Information in The Lawrence Ledger may come directly from the sponsors of the events. Lawrence Elementary School neither sponsors nor endorses these events and is not responsible for the accuracy of the information. If you have any questions, please contact the event sponsor.